
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

You will have received an email earlier this week with regards to the strike action on Wednesday 1st 
February and how it will affect your child. 

May we take this opportunity to remind you about acceptable adult behaviour and attitude towards 
staff, we are not here to be spoken to rudely and that such behaviour will not be tolerated. 

Please also be reminded, even if they are being carried, that dogs are not allowed on the School 
premises.  
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Yesterday some of our Year 4 pupils took part in Stevenage Sporting Futures ‘Badminton Festival’ at 
Barnwell School.  They were very excited upon their return and had the best time. 

‘It was good—the best bit 

was the end when 9 

schools competed against 

each other at the 

caterpillar station’ –

Hayden and Michael 

‘It was an exciting day 

and I enjoyed the 

caterpillar game best’—

Emily 

‘It was an amazing day’ - Imogen 

‘It was amazing.  

The best bit was 

when Harry threw a 

ball to me and I had 

to hit I tas far as I 

could.’ - Oscar 
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For the past three weeks Year 3 have been taking part in Fit Kidz 4-week program that encourages children to 

get active and set themselves individual challenges. The children have learnt to use various pieces of fitness 

equipment and the different exercises they can do with the equipment. One more week to go  ! 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Alvina is Star Learner this 
week for showing 
determination when 
learning a method to help 
her to regroup decimal 
numbers for subtraction. 
Well done for not giving 
up and keep up your hard 
work, Alvina! 

Zach is Star Learner 

for his absolute 

concentration in Art 

and an excellent start 

to his project. 

 

Well done Adrian, 

you’re our star 

learner today for 

being positive and 

helpful everyday to 

everyone. 

George is Star Learner for trying 

really hard to complete all tasks.  

He has used his new timer to 

remain focused and has even 

asked for extra Maths work.  

Well done George ! 

Lillie-Mae is Star Learner for her 

excellent team work this week 

and her leadership skills.  
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Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Bronze Award this week  

Year 6—Harley and Isaac 

Year 5—Enes, Riley, Kaci, Macey-Blu and Maicey S 

Year 4—Lennon and Jack 

Year 3—Nellie, Ioan and Molly 

 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Silver Award this week  

 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Gold Award this week  
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Nurses to see 

Reception class 

Parents 

evening 
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